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Primary considerations when planning reopening

● How to keep students and staff safe 
● How to get as many students as 

possible back into class, following 
guidelines from the California 
Department of Public Health

● How to provide the best instruction 
possible to students under the models 
we can offer

● How to craft a plan with input from 
parents and staff  



Parent Survey on Reopening Preferences

77% of LUSD Families prefer full 

reopening with:

○ Enhanced sanitation protocols

○ Frequent student & staff 

handwashing

○ Stable groupings

○ Minimized sharing of student 

materials

○ No large groupings (assemblies, field 

trips)

○ Limiting adult visitors on campus



Reopening Committee

LUSD Administrators, teachers, support staff and 
parent representatives

Considering and Planning:

● Sanitation and handwashing schedules
● Groupings of students
● Maintaining maximum physical distancing 

where practicable
● Maximizing outside time
● Masks/face shields for students and staff
● Symptom screening for students and staff



Other considerations

● Procedures for bus riders
● Procedures for handling a positive COVID-19 case (student or staff 

member)
○ Notifying individuals who had contact - direct to quarantine and/or be tested

○ Notifying San Diego Department of Public Health

○ Broader notifications to staff and community

○ Sanitizing the area

○ Allowing return following Department of Health guidance

● Middle school schedule adjustments for stable groupings
● Maximizing physical distance in hallways, lunch areas, etc.



Distance Learning Committee

Ed Services Team, teachers, parent representative

● Considering lessons learned since March
● Reviewing parent feedback from town hall 

meeting and surveys
● Revising distance learning program with 

improvements



Goal:  Reopening plan to the board at July 9th meeting


